
September 9, 2008 

  

Hi Folks! 
If you haven't received confirmation that your registration for Freshman/Mid-State has been 

received, please bring your information to the meeting tonight. Jeanette said she will make sure 
everything is resolved. Don't forget to bring your payment tonight so it won't be late, even if the 

application might still need some work. 

See you tonight! 
Valerie DeHoff 

MTVA President 

 


